National Radon Poster Contest

Reimbursement for States, Territories and Tribal Nations

The National Radon Poster Contest is an effective way to encourage families to learn about radon and to test their homes for this potentially deadly gas.  The National Radon Program Services at Kansas State University relies on the state radon contacts, as well as the territories and tribal nations, to make this contest a success.  Kansas State also realizes that the contest involves an investment in time and money on the part of the states, territories, and tribal nations.

In order to encourage greater participation in the National Radon Poster contest, Kansas State University is making available up to $1,000 for every state, territory, and tribal nation that has a radon poster contest. Receipts and an invoice using a standard form are required to be submitted.  This funding is to help off-set the costs of the conducting the contest and holding an award ceremony.  Allowable expenses include:
· Postage for mailing out the brochures (KSU can provide brochures and labels for middle schools)

· Temporary help to prepare the brochures for mailing, for following up with school districts and teachers, for entering the posters into a database as they are received, for creating certificates for all students who enter

· Incentives to teachers and/or schools to participate (i.e., supplies to the school or teacher with the most entries)
· Certificates of Participation for each child, and the envelopes and postage for certificates

· Plaques and/or gift certificates for winners

· Refreshments for ceremony

KSU can provide brochures with information about the contest and mailing labels for middle schools in every state and territory, and for as many tribal schools as possible.  
If there are other costs that you would like to cover, or if you have any questions, please contact Bruce Snead, bsnead@ksu.edu.  Thank you and we hope that you will partner with us this year in conducting the National Radon Poster Contest.
